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March 19, 2018 

 

 

Dear College of Nursing Student, 

 

 

The Upstate Nursing Alumni Association presented 27 scholarships in 2017, totaling $27,750, 

during the College’s Whitney Lecture and White Coat Ceremony held last September. Recipients 

have demonstrated academic excellence, professional/community leadership and other eligibility 

criteria. In the 25 years since the Nursing Alumni Association was established, nearly 350 

scholarships have been awarded, totaling over $250,000. These scholarships are made possible 

through the generous and consistent support of Upstate College of Nursing alumni. 
 

All matriculated nursing students, in all degree and certificate programs, not including those 

who will graduate in May 2018, are encouraged to apply. Feel free to tell a friend about this 

opportunity as well.  

 

Please read the instructions carefully, noting that the form changes from year to year. The 

application deadline is 4:00 pm on Monday, April 23, 2018. Submit your application materials 

to the Nursing Alumni Association in the Upstate Foundation office in Room 326 of the Campus 

Activities Building or by e-mail to nursalum@upstate.edu. 

 

The application can also be found online at both of these websites: 

 

College of Nursing:  www.upstate.edu/con/students/scholarships.php 

 

Nursing Alumni Association:  www.upstatefoundation.org/nursingalumni 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Alumni Office at 315-464-4416. We look 

forward to reading your application! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Allain, RN, MS ’09, ACNS-BC, CCRN, CEN 

President, Nursing Alumni Association  
 

 

http://www.foundationforupstate.org/nursingalumni

